
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Nick Stewart 
850-542-4498 
nstewart@waterfrontmission.org 

Help Waterfront Transform Lives this Thanksgiving 

Waterfront Rescue Mission is looking for your help. This Thanksgiving, Waterfront Rescue Mission will 
once again host needy people for our Thanksgiving Banquet. But we need the public’s help to make it 
happen!  

Waterfront Rescue Mission’s Annual Thanksgiving Banquet is 11 a.m. on Thanksgiving Day, Nov. 28, at 
Waterfront Rescue Mission in Mobile.  Anyone hungry or alone is invited to attend. In Mobile, we will 
serve meals to the needy.  

Now through No. 21st, We have a need for frozen turkeys that we can prepare.  

*As well as Large 6lbs cans of green beans and Corn. Drop off donated turkeys, Green Beans,    

Corn or grocery gift cards at Waterfront Rescue Mission 279A N. Washington Ave. 

Anyone who wishes to donate towards the meal or Waterfront Rescue Mission’s ministry year round:  

• Make monetary donation at waterfrontmission.org. 

• Drop off or mail gift cards to grocery stores or wholesale clubs- 279A N Washington Ave., 
Mobile. 

For interviews or further information, please feel free to contact me: 

Nick Stewart 

Public Relations Associate 

Waterfront Rescue Mission 

380 W. Herman St. 

Pensacola, FL 32505 

850.542.4498 Desk 

251.753.3444 Cell 
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